CRW.510.029.6274

From: Michelle Fielding

Sent: Sat, 29 Jun 2019 09:24:14 +1000

To:

Cc: _

Subject: Recommendation 14 - Crown’s Responsible Gaming Strategic Plan [CM-
COMP.FID19130]

Attachments: 190629 Recommendation 14 Submission Letter.PDF, 270626 Responsible

Gambling Strategic Plan 2018-2020 Final 2019 (Formatted).PDF

Good Morning Catherine

On behalf of Mr Barry Felstead, please see attached a letter regarding Recommendation 14 of the
Sixth Casino Review, concerning Crown’s Responsible Gaming Strategic Plan. Please let me know if
you have any queries or concerns.

Regards

Michelle Fielding | Group General Manager — Regulatory and Compliance | Crown Resorts Limited
& | w:

www.crownmelbourne.com.au




